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Dear Commissionmembers, 

I encourage you to recommend real change in our election process.

First, and foremost, propose public financing. 

Also, eliminate corporate and union donations, cap donations at $200 (with a cost of living adjustment going
forward), ban fundraising while the legislature is in session, and prohibit carry-forward of substantial campaign
accounts from election to election.

Mahalo,
Dan Freund
Kapa'a
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